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Community Notification 

Mariyung Maintenance Facility 
5 to 6 August 2023 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Mariyung Maintenance Facility at 
Kangy Angy is purpose-built to service 
and maintain the Mariyung fleet of 
intercity trains. 
UGL Limited operates and maintains the facility 
on behalf of Transport for NSW and NSW 
TrainLink. 

What work are we doing?  
We will carry out construction activities within 
the maintenance facility site, including concrete 
cutting and drilling, and installation of signalling 
and underground services.  
 
Equipment to be used includes but is not limited 
to: 
• concrete saw  

• jackhammer 
• excavator 

• trucks 

• compactor  
• vacuum truck 

• hand tools. 
 
Please see the map overleaf for further details of 
the work areas. 
 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will carry out this work at the Mariyung 
Maintenance Facility outside standard 
construction hours, between 8:00am and 
4:00pm on Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 August 
2023, weather permitting.  

What will this mean for you? 
As the work will be within the existing site, 
impacts on the community are expected to be 
minimal.    
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles accessing the site 
through the main gate 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 
There is no change to the site size, operation of 
the facility, or ongoing train maintenance 
activities. 

Managing our impacts 
We will take every step to reduce noise and 
impacts on the community and the environment.  
This includes and is not limited to: 
• using non-tonal reversing beepers 

• instructing workers to keep noise to a 
minimum. 
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Location of work area  

 
More information  
Working closely with the community is important 
to UGL and Transport for NSW. We appreciate 
your understanding while this is completed. 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding 
construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 
775 465.  
Residents can contact UGL directly by calling 
0428 165 203 or emailing 
kaenquiries@ugllimited.com 

 
 
If you have questions or concerns or would like 
more information about the Mariyung 
Maintenance Facility and/or Mariyung Fleet 
Project, please contact us using the details 
below.  
 
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/curren
t-projects/mariyung-maintenance-facility   

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/curren
t-projects/mariyung-fleet  

  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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